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2019 NYU Tax Conferences in July
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Please join me later this month in New York City for NYU’s Tax Conferences in July. I will be

speaking at the program’s Advanced Subchapter S Conference on July 25-26, 2019.

I will be presenting my new White Paper entitled “The Road Between Subchapter C and

Subchapter S – It May Be a Well-Traveled Two-Way Thoroughfare, but It Isn’t Free of Potholes

and Obstacles.” We will explore the complexities that may impede travel on this two-way road,

including the built-in-gains tax, LIFO recapture, excessive passive income, unreasonable

compensation, personal holding company status, excessive accumulated earnings, and re-

election hindrances and restrictions.

NYU’s Tax Conferences in July is widely regarded as one of the leading educational forums for

tax practitioners of all levels to stay up-to-date in the world of taxation legislation and

regulations. You can download the conference brochure and obtain registration details at the

Tax Conferences in July website.

I hope to see you there!

Larry
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